
 
 

 
 

SUSTAINABILITY SUBCOMMITTEE 
 

Notice of Cancellation 
 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Meeting of the Sustainability Subcommittee 
scheduled for Thursday, May 11, 2023 at 6:00 PM in the Dan Patacchia Meeting Room 
at City Hall has been cancelled and shall not be held.  
 
The next regular meeting of the Sustainability Subcommittee is scheduled for Thursday, 
July 13, 2023 at 6:00 PM in the Dan Patacchia Meeting Room at City Hall, 9770  
Culver Blvd, Culver City, CA 90232. 
 
 
 
 
BY:  
 
 
 
_____________________________ 
A. Alicia Ide  
Sustainability Subcommittee Secretary 
Management Analyst 
Public Works Department 
 


